
 
P u b l i c  W o r k s  D e p a r t m e n t 

809 Center Street, Room 201 Santa Cruz, CA 95060, 831-420-5160, FAX 831-420-5161 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – NIGHT WORK SCHEDULED 
San Lorenzo River Sewer Siphon Repair Project 

 

The City of Santa Cruz Public Works Department has contracted with Insituform 

Technologies to install a liner pipe inside the existing 48” sanitary sewer pipe that is 

located under the San Lorenzo River between Mike Fox Park and Laurel Street Extension 

(near Kaiser Permanente Arena). 

 

Schedule of Work 

Lining of the pipe is scheduled to begin Thursday September 19th in the afternoon. Once 

the liner process begins it must continue to completion. The process takes approximately 

24 hours. Therefore, work will continue throughout Thursday night and be completed on 

Friday, September 20th in the afternoon.  

 

Noise Alert 

The staging area for lining the pipe will be between the levee and Laurel Street Extension 

near Kaiser Permanente Arena. This area will experience significant noise impact during 

a portion of the lining process. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please call or email: 

David Glucs, dglucs@cityofsantacruz.com, 831-420-5194 

Thank you for your patience during the construction process. 
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